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Comments: Ruby Oil and Gas

 

Hello,

 

 

I am a Spring Creek, NV resident and an active outdoor enthusiast who values the Ruby Mountains untouched of

oil and gas development. The impacts of this development to recreation would be incredibly detrimental to those

who value these mountains like I do and all future generations to come. Additionally I am a wildlife biologist and

would like to reiterate the comments submitted by NDOW concerning the impacts this would have on wildlife

populations and their habitat. Mule Deer and grouse use most, if not all, of the proposed areas. Along with many

other species. With this being said I strongly oppose this proposal. These are our public lands and should not be

used for private gain in this manner. Please protect our public lands.

 

 

Travis Allen

 

 

 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

 


